
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/15/2022 3:49:58 AM

First name: Patrick

Last name: Doyle

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for taking comments on the proposed land swap.  I've been coming to Montana since the

mid 90's, and have been a homeowner for over a decade.  Effective access to public lands is incredibly important

for our state.  No swap is perfect, but in reviewing this proposal I believe it is overwhelming in the public interest

to complete this deal.  Better access to the Crazies is critical, particularly for the Crow.  And this helps preserve

access to Cedar Mountain.  

 

I strongly support this exchange.


